280 Kenneth Drive, Suite 100 | Rochester, New York 14623 | 585.295.0550 & StoneBridgeBP.com

STONEBRIDGE (\
BUSINESS PARTNERS u

10/26/2012

Most Reverend Robert N. Lynch

Bishop of St. Petersburg

P.O. Box 40200

St. Petersburg, FL 33743-0200

Dear Bishop Lynch:

We are writing to inform you that the Diocese of St. Petersburg is in compliance with the data collection
requirements for the 2011/2012 Charter audit period. We have reviewed this information and will be
forwarding the documents to the Secretariat of Youth and Child Protection for use in the 2012 Audit
Report.

Thank you for your cooperation and for participating in the 2012 data collection process.

Sincerely,

Slu'uﬁmdgj. Businar artaties

StoneBridge Business Partners
Rochester, New York

cc: Secretariat of Child and Youth Protection
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